
 

 

Rochdale and Littleborough Flood Risk 
Management Scheme 

 
           12 June 2023 

 

Dear Resident 

RIVERSTONE BRIDGE  

 

Tarmac works to the new bridge and the approaches commences today for the duration of this week 

in readiness to transfer pedestrians to the new bridge next week (19 June) 

Traffic will be transferred to the new bridge the following week 26 June using just one lane and 

utilising 3 way traffic lights as shown below: 

 

 

 



Removal of the existing pedestrian bridge will take place 26 June which necessitates the use of just 

one lane on the new bridge. 

Traffic management will be in place for 4 weeks until 21 July and some weekend working may be 

necessary to meet these deadlines. 

We thank you for your patience whilst we carry out these essential works and will endeavour to 

keep disruption to a minimum. 

 


